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March 2023 
     2023 Year 2 Leavers Hoodies 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Following the success of leavers hoodies for Year 2 over the past few years, WISPA would like to offer you 
the opportunity to purchase a hoodie for your child as a memento of their time at Westfields Infant School. 
The hoodie will have the names of all the children in the year group printed on the reverse within the 
number 23.  A small school logo will be on the front and it can be ordered in fire red or sapphire blue.                                   
 
Even if you do not wish to purchase one, we do need parents to confirm if they would like their child’s name 
to be printed on the hoodies. We hope to have all of the children’s names printed. However, if you do not 
want your child’s name to be included, it is essential that you let us know by Friday 31st March via the 
online form below as we will assume you give permission if no reply is received by this date.   
 
On the form you are also given the option to have your child’s name as a familiar name instead of their 
given name (i.e. instead of Charlotte Brown you may wish it to appear as Lottie Brown – no nicknames 
please). You will then be able to either submit this with no order or, if you wish to, you may order a hoodie 
in the size and colour of your choice. 
 

Item Colours Sizes Price (each) 
Leavers Hoodie Sapphire Blue 

Fire Red 
7-8 
9-11 

£14.50

 
Payment to WISPA quoting TOP and your child’s name as reference:  
Account: 30461792 
Sort Code: 20-16-99 
 
It is important you pay immediately as we cannot place our order until your funds are received. We would 
prefer online payment but can accept cash or cheque made payable to WISPA in a named envelope if you 
do not have access to internet banking. Once your order has been placed, no orders can be amended or 
cancelled. Please note that WISPA are running this as a non-profit offering and it is not a fundraising 
activity. 
 
The children will be given their hoodies during the last couple of weeks of term. Please note that the 
hoodies are not part of the school uniform and should not be worn during the school day so they don’t 
get lost or damaged.  
 
The deadline for receipt of the orders and payments is Friday 31st March and if minimum order quantities 
are not met we may not be able to place the order with the supplier, in which case you will be given a full 
refund. We understand that this is an early deadline and you might not yet be thinking about the end of 
year, however last year we ran into supply issues when ordering so in order to avoid this we have brought it 
forward. 
 
Please follow this link to complete the form: https://forms.gle/SvVCoqXm8R54TBt2A  
 
Thanks 
WISPA 
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Sizing Charts for Reference  

Size: XXS XS S M L XL 
Age: 1-2 3-4 5-6 7-8 9-11 12-13 
Chest (to fit): 24 26 28 30 32 34 
     

Colour Reference: 

 

 
 


